
Laura R. Cannistraci, DDS 

27 Sarles Street 

Armonk, NY 10504 

 

 

 

Mr. Adam R. Kaufman, AICP 

Director of Planning 

Town of North Castle 

17 Bedford Road 

Armonk, NY 10504 

 

Dear Mr. Kaufman: 

 

Attached are the electronic files to construct a third garage at our home at 27 Sarles Street.  We 

will need a variance as we are invading the side yard setback.  Our intention is to build the 

garage and apartment inside the garage for my aging mother. 

 

Attached are the architectural plans, landscape plan and application. 

 

The house was constructed about ten years ago and we build it with a five bedroom septic 

although there are only four bedrooms in the house.  The garage apartment would represent the 

fifth bedroom. 

 

Please advise if the application is complete and if the planning board can review so that we can 

hope for a referral to the ZBA. 

 

I thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Laura Cannistraci 
 

Laura Cannistraci 

July 4, 2020 

 




























































